
 

THOMAS A. EDISON CHARTER SCHOOL 
Monday, February 15th –NO SCHOOL—President’s Day 

Saturday School (Grades 2-8)—Sat, February 20th and Sat, February 27th 
Wednesday, February 24th—11:30 dismissal for Teacher Professional Development  

PTO Meeting—Wednesday, March 2nd  
 

INTENT TO RETURN FORMS 
All Intent to Return forms should have been submitted to our Main Office by the January 29, 
2016 deadline. If you still have not returned the form, please return it as soon as possible.  
Students who have not returned the form will be placed on our waiting list for next year. If you 
need another form, or are unsure if your form was submitted, please call the Main Office. 
 

PROGRESS REPORTS 
All 2nd Trimester Progress Reports were sent home.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child’s grades, please call the Main Office to set up an appointment. 

 

AWARDS ASSEMBLY 
We are proud of our students and their accomplishments! Top students were recognized for 
their achievements during the 1st Trimester. We would like to thank our students for being role 
models and demonstrating commitment to their academics. It is truly an honor to have your 
children in our school!  

SATURDAY ACADEMY  
We will be holding our Saturday Academy for students in Grades 2-8 on February 20th, 
February 27th, March 12th, and March 19th from 9:00 am – 12 noon. Students participating in 
Saturday Academy should arrive by 8:45 each Saturday and be picked up at 12noon. There is 
no transportation provided for our Saturday Academy, so students will need to be dropped off 
and picked up at school. Breakfast and lunch will be provided! We look forward to seeing you! 
 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH CHALLENGE 
All students are invited to participate in our Black History Month Challenge. Announcements 
will be made each morning with clues about Prominent African Americans. Students may come 
home and need your help answering the clues! 

 

BUS BEHAVIOR 
Parents, please speak with your children about the importance of safe behavior on the bus. 
Students who stand on the bus or bother other students will lose their bus privileges. We know 
you need your child on the bus, so please make sure that your child understands that they must 
remain seated during their entire bus ride.  Thanks to all the students who follow the rules on 
our school buses. 

PTO  
Please join our PTO! The PTO meets the first Wednesday of every month—the next meeting is 
Wednesday, March 2nd at 6pm. Meetings are short and very informative! We can’t wait to see 
you there! 

 
 
 

 


